
From:
Sent: Wednesday, 16 June 2021 7:45 AM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Submission to the Health Committee

Re: Submission to the Health Committee 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

The minimum requirement for approval is 2 junior doctors - NO SPECIALIST in the field of the persons 
illness.  
THIS SEEMS MANIFESTLY INADEQUATE considering there is no going back once a person has died. 

Sincerely,  
Anne Halford 
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